City of Harrisonburg, Virginia
Office of the City Manager

345 South Main Street Kurt D. Hodgen
Post Office Box 20031 City Manager
Harrisonburg, VA 22802
(540) 432-7701 / FAX (540) 432-7778

August 27, 2014

Ms. Dawn Wallace
329 Woodbrook Run
Newport News, Va. 23606-1258

RE: Historical Market Request
Dear Ms. Wallace:

Your request for the City of Harrisonburg’s to support your plans for installation of a Virginia Department of
Historic Resources highway marker in honor of Bishop Edgar Love, has been approved by City Council at its
August 26 meeting. The City Public Works Department will install and maintain the sign. Please note, in the
unlikely event the sign is damaged or stolen you will be responsible for replacement of the sign to be
reinstalled by the City. The sign will be installed adjacent to John Wesley United Methodist Church at the
intersection of Sterling and Effinger Streets.

Please coordinate your project schedule with the City Public Works Department, 540.434.5928, attention
Jim Beierle, Traffic Superintendent, 320 East Mosby Road, Harrisonburg, Va. 22801 or
publicworks@harrisonburgva.gov

Best of luck with your application to the Department of Historic Resources. If you need anything further
from the City at this point, please let me know.

Sincerely,
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Kurt D. Hodgen
City Manager

cc: City Council
Jim Baker, Director of Public Works



